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Arrival	instructions	

On	arrival	please	take	your	boat	to	either	Circolo	Vela	Torbole	or	Circolo	
Vela	Arco.	It	is	recommended	that	you	take	your	boat	to	the	club	
nearest	to	where	you	are	staying.	While	there	is	room	for	everyone	at	
Torbole,	it	would	reduce	congestion	if	there	were	a	significant	number	
of	boats	at	Arco,	and	we	know	a	number	of	sailors	have	already	planned	
this.	

However	the	decision	where	to	leave	your	boat	is	yours.	

The	main	event	base	will	be	Circolo	Vela	Torbole.	

Note	that,	while	the	Official	Notice	Board	and	official	flag	signals	will	
only	be	made	at	Torbole,	duplicate	(non-official)	notices	and	signals	will	
also	be	displayed	at	Arco.	See	Sailing	Instruction	12.	

Measurement	will	be	carried	out	at	both	clubs.	

Registration	and	payment	can	only	be	made	at	Torbole	(but	if	you	are	
leaving	your	boat	at	Arco,	please	drop	off	your	boat	first).	

Please	note	that	no	vehicles	can	be	parked	at	Circolo	Vela	Torbole,	
except	while	dropping	off	boats.	

Trailers	and	cars	will	be	parked	off	site	–	you	will	be	notified	on	arrival.	

It	will	undoubtedly	be	very	busy	at	times,	so	thank	you	for	your	patience	
and	cooperation	in	getting	400	Finns	arrived	and	berthed.	

	

Please	also	note	for	emergency	assistance,	there	will	be	a	doctor	and	an	
ambulance	at	CIRCOLO	VELA	TORBOLE.		

	


